7570 Peace Way
Las Vegas Nevada, 89147

Clark County Fire Department
575 East Flamingo Rd.
Las Vegas, NV 89119

September 22, 2004
Dear Ms. Laurie Busch and the Firefighters of Station 26,

On behalf of the students and teachers of Building Blocks Child
Care, I'd like to send a heartfelt thank you for visiting us today.
The children learned so much about fire safety and teamwork within
our community. This was an educational "first” for many of our little
ones. Thank you for taking your time to teach us important awareness
tips. And thank you for allowing them to have a "hands on" experience
as they climbed through your fire truck. This will remain a memorable
day for all of us.

We are so fortunate to have caring professionals as yourselves in
our community. Once again, thank you for a thoroughly enriching
experience.

Sincerely,
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